
• \pril 6, 2020 

:'.\largo ;>.l!chacls, Director 
Detenninarion of eed Program 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health 
250 \X'ashington Street 
Bosron, l\1A 

RE: Requesting D ete rminatio n of Need (D oN) Approval for projects related to 
COVID-19 during the Sta te o f Emergency 

Dear Director l\lichaels: 

Shields Signature Imaging, LLC (Shields), respectfully requests the Determination of Need 
Program's (Do permission co temporarily relocate its mobile PET/CT from its Do 
licensed mobile pad on the Signature Healthcare Brockton Hospital campus at 680 Center 
Street Brockton, l\1A 02302 to Shields l\>OU 265 Westgate Drive Brockton, MA 02301. 

Signature Healthcare Brockton Hospital has requested that the mobile PET / CT be 
temporarily relocated so that the Hospital can accommodate a mobile morgue in preparation 
for a COVID-19 surge. Shields therefore respectfully requests a temporary relocation of this 
service. There is no cost associcated with this request. 

As you know, PET / CT is used to stage patients awaiting treatment planning, treatment and 
success of treatment for patients with a cancer diagnosis. Both Shields and its joint venmre 
partner, Signature Heald1care Brockton Hospital, would like to continue co provide this 
essential service to its patients while also accommodating d1e need for addicion3l space 
related to d1e COVID-19 pandemic. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this important matter. Please feel free to contact 
me should )' OU have any further questions or comments. 

~ 
Peter Ferrari, Prcsidem 
Shields Health Care Group 

cc: Kim Hollon, President & C EO 
Signature Hcalrncarc Brockton I lospitnl 




